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Youth Services Department

** DISMISSAL & PM PROCEDURES - AFTERNOON ACTIVITIES **
All students attending an after-school activity will be picked up at the back circle. Our greeter will not be available to answer the front door bell
past 4PM. Students who attend early morning activities (chorus, orchestra, etc.) may not enter the building prior to 7:30AM.

New: This includes play practice.

BOARD OF EDUCATION
The next regular Board of Education meeting will be held on Tuesday, February 12 at 8PM at the DO.

PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE
Following the Pledge of Allegiance each morning, a patriotic song was performed by Christine Chau and on Friday, a tune was performed by
Alex Hastava, Trevor Fallon and Nick Suter.

COLD WEATHER DRESS
Please be sure your children are dressed properly for the cold winter weather. Hats and gloves are needed as well as a warm winter coat or
jacket. Children will be going outside for recess as long as the weather permits.

KINDERGARTEN REGISTRATION

Information for Students Entering Kindergarten in September 2013
To be eligible for kindergarten in September 2013, your child must be 5 years of age on or before December 1, 2013. Your child is NOT
AUTOMATICALL Y enrolied as a kindergariner. Even if you currently have children attending Cold Spring Harbor Schools, yvou must stilf
register your incoming kindergarten child. Timeline: As soon as possible, please contact the district registrar, Gloria Albert, to ensure that
your child’s name appears on the district census. Please call (631) 367-5910. In January, you will receive a letter from the Superintendent of
Schools, Dr. J. Wilansky, explaining the procedure and listing the documents reguired for registration. Once you receive the letter, please call
Gloria Albert to make an appointment to register your child. You MUST have an appointment to register your child for kindergarten!
Registration dates: February 4-8, 2013. In March 2013, a welcome letter containing important information about Kindergarten Screening and
Orientation will be mailed to you from Goosehill Primary School.

FROM THE NURSE —~ MEDICATIONS IN SCHOOL
When it is necessary for a student to take any medication (over the counter or prescription) during school hours, the nurse must have written
orders from a physician. In addition, the following are required: Parents must give written permission for the nurse to administer medication.
Doctor’s orders must include child's name, date of birth, diagnosis, medication, dose, frequency and duration. Medication must be in its original
container and stored in the Health Office. Students are not permitted to self-carry medication.

FROM YHE LHS/PTG

LHS*PTG Website
Please visit our website, www.lhsptg.wordpress.com Post a comment, thank parents and teachers, and “like” an event. Tell us about your
experiences with LHS*PTG services, events and enrichmenit programs. What positive experiences have you had? Make sure to sign up at the




bottom of the Home Page, “Follow this Blog” to receive e-mail updates when a new post appears on the website. Find links at the bottom of the
Home Page to follow us on Twitter @lhsptg and Facebook (Lhsptg).

LHS*PTG Event Announcements & Reminders
All LHS*PTG members receive Weekly Reminders every Monday and a great deal of event announcements and reminders during
the week (and sometimes on weekends!). Make sure your information is updated. Please e-mail Randi Solis at
Ihsptg@gmail.com to confirm. If you “manage your subscription” yourself, please add your e-mail address to the LHS 2012-2013
list and your children’s grades as well. Thank you.

GoodSearch/GoodShop/GoodDining
Remember to use GoodShop when searching and shopping! Relatives and friends can use GoodSearch and help support Lioyd
Harbor School as well. Set up GoodSearch on all of your computers and devices. Use GoodSearch for all of your searches and
shopping and the LHS*PTG receives a donation at no extra cost to you. Find the link on the LHS*PTG Website
(ww.lhsptg.wordpress.com). Go to the “Easy Ways To Give” page where you will find a GoodSearch icon to click on. Thank you!

Boxtops For Education
Keep clipping and bagging boxtops. Send them to school in a ziplock bag with your child’s name on it and place it in the Boxtops

collection box at the Greeter’s desk. Thank you very much.

Value Drugs

Remember to use your Value Drugs key fob every time you shop there. LHS*PTG receives a donation from Value Drugs at no
extra cost to you.

LHS*PTG Parents Play Encourage & Engage Recess Program

Thank you to the parents that are playing with our children, especially during the cold weather! The next Parents Play Overview
will take place after the next LHS*PTG Meeting, on Thursday, February 14th. The next Parents Play will take place on Friday,
February 1st.

Food Pantry
Please continue to bring in healthy after-school snacks and drinks and place them in our bins located outside of the cafeteria.

Your support and generosity is greatly appreciated!

Lost & Found
Please continue to check the Lost & Found closet. All items left from the L&F closet will be donated to the Family Service League
in Huntington Station on Friday, February 8th.

LHS Newsletter
The Lantern is a LHS Newsletter. The newsletter is one way of updating, informing, and communicating with the LHS Community
about the first months of school activities and events sponsored by the LHS*PTG. If anyone has any photos to submit to The
Lantern that includes events from the first three months of the school year, please contact Christina at cslewisgo@gmail.com
A.S.A.P. Thank you!

6th Grade Yearbook

Attention 6th Grade Parents: Get your child’s photo in the yearbook! We need a 2nd grade photo of every current 6th grader.
We need group photos of: 2nd grade Farm Trip, Symbols of America, Field Day; 3rd Grade Luau, Field Day, Halloween, 4th
Grade Colonial Day, Philadelphia, Hoyt Farm, Lioyd Manor House, Field Day, 5th Grade Halloween, Field Day, Immigration Day,
Old Bethpage, Tenement Museum, End of year celebrations, Winter & Spring Concerts, Intramurals, 6th grade events, Barn
Dance, Winter & Spring Concerts, GAGA, etc. Here are the directions for uploading your photos to the yearbook:

« Go to: https://images.schoolannualonline.com/login

« If it does not automatically log you into the site, enter username: 400144513 and password: lloydharbor

» Browse to select the photo(s) you wish to upload. e Enter information about the photo (ie. Names of kids, event name and
date) and provide contact information in case the staff needs additional information. e Click "Save Details". It's that easy! Please
don't delay, get your photos input today!! Questions, contact Deneel Berlinghof: Berlinghof@optonline.net The deadline for
submitting photos is of February 10th. The Huntington Library will assist with scanning photos for anyone that needs things
scanned (The CSH Library can only do b/w).

6" Grade Activities
We will be having an ice skating party at the Syosset-Woodbury Rink from 6:30 pm to 8:00 p.m. on Sunday, February 10th. Look
for the flyers that will be going out in the backpacks next week. The cost is $20 per child. Skates will be available to rent for
$4.00. Refreshments will include pizza, hot cocoa and cookies. If you have any questions, please call or email Sheila Alyskewycz
at {631) 367-3169 shealysk@msn.com or Susie Futter at (631) 692-6433 susanfutter@gmail.com.

CFA ANNUAL LITERARY LUNCHEON
Save the date for Wednesday, March 13, 2013. CFA's Annual Literary Luncheon will be held on Wednesday, March 13th. This
year's event features local author, Saralee Rosenberg and will be held, once again, at the Mansion at the Woodlands, in
Woodhury. Watch your emails for maore details in the coming weekst

LHS*PTG Meeting
The next LHS*PTG Meeting will take place on Thursday, February 14, 2013 at 9:15 am. Please join us as we welcome FOCUS to

the meeting. All parents are invited. We look forward to seeing you there!




Little Mermaid Rehearsals

Monday, January 28

3:15-4:30 All of Cast A with Mr. McKee

4:30-5:00 Flotsam and Jetsam from both casts with Mr. McKee (Sweet Child)

3:15-5:00 Flotsam, Jetsam, from both casts and Ariel from Cast B with Mrs. Maloney

3:15-5:00 Sebastian, Sea Creatures, Flounder, Seahorse, Mersisters, Ariel from Cast B with
Ms. Copley

Tuesday, January 29

3:15-4:30 Mersisters from Cast A with Mrs. Domjan

3:15- 5:00 (pages 54-69) Triton, Flounder, Sebastian, Ariel, Jetsam, Flotsam, Ursula, Poor

Unfortunate Souls, Sea Chorus from Cast A with Mrs. Maloney
3:15-4:30 Ariel and Eric from Cast B with Mrs. McManus
3:15-5:00 Ursula, Poor Unfortunate Souls, Flotsam and Jetsam from Cast B with Ms. Copley and Caleigh

Wednesday, January 30

3:15-4:30 Sebastian, Eric, Ariel and Triton from both casts with Mr. McKee

4:15-5:00 Ursula from both casts with Mr, McKee

3:15-4:30 Carlotta, Chef Louis from Cast A with Mrs. Maloney

3:15-4:30 Ursula, Poor Unfortunate Souls, Flotsam and Jetsam from Cast A with Ms. Copley/Caleigh
4:30-5:00 Ariel and Eric from Cast A with Mrs. McManus

Thursday, January 31

3:15-4:30 Mersisters from Cast B with Mrs. Domjan

3:15-5:00 Sebastian, Sea Creatures, Flounder, Seahorse, Mersisters, Ariel from Cast A with
Ms. Copley

3:15-5:00 (pages 54-69) Triton, Flounder, Sebastian, Ariel, Jetsam, Flotsam, Ursula, Poor

Unfortunate Souls, Sea Chorus from Cast B with Mrs, Maloney

Friday, February 1

3:15-4:30 All of Cast A with Mr. McKee

4:30-5:00 Carlotta and Chef Louis from both casts with Mr. McKee

3:15-4:30 Carlotta and Chef Louis from Cast B with Mrs. Maloney

Remember to bring script and pencil to rehearsal. Also be sure to give “transportation change” slip to your teacher for
the day you rehearse. Finally, remember “Three Strikes You’re Out” policy concerning behavior.

Attendance will be taken at every rehearsal. Excused absences are allowed for language religion classes, illness and
special chorus. Any student who exceeds 2 unexcused absences will have to withdraw from the production.

CHANGE IN PICK-UP : Parents, please pick up children premptly in the BACK CIRCLE . Children
who need to be picked up before rehearsal ends should give note to Mrs. McManus, whe will bring them to the back
circle at the time indicated.

Rehearsal schedules may be found weekly in the Friday Notes and on the Cold Spring Harbor Website.
csh.k12.ny.us
Click on Schools and select Lioyd Harbor
On menu to the left, click on LH Theater Arts
Rehearsal schedules are also archived on the Calendar of Events, found on the home page.
Reminder...Participation fee is $35, made out to LHSPTG Lloyd Harbor Theater Arts Club...Please send to main office in
envelope labeled with student’s name and class.

Important Dates

Dress Rehearsals..Photos of cast will be taken
March 8, 12:00-5:00 (Half Day) Cast A
March 10, 9:00-1:00 (Sunday) Cast B

Performances
March 20..1:00 P.M. Cast B 7:00 P.M. Cast A
March 21..1:00 P.M. Cast A 7:00P M. CastB




Cold Spring Harbor Library
Book Discussions in the Youth Services
Department...

Registration €or all programs is required. Come in to pick up the book Today!

Facts € Fun (NEWY) Ry
Tuesday, Sanuary 29*; Out o This World! [/
Monday, February 4™ Big Cats!

Tuesday, February 26: Fairytale Fun!
4:30pm

For children in Kindergarten and 1% grade
In keeping with the New York State Common Core guidelines, students will
explore dif€erent topics through nonfiction reading and other fun activities

Happy 2 9

Tasty Tales & Treats 3 ﬁfiﬁia -:
Mondays @ 4:30 £ i) K,mg
FOT’ Chﬂdf'en in grade 2 [l_JI l.[ F"l. W i”::nr;:-:

January 28" - Lady Lofipop by Dick Kings-SmithJece Bro'}m
February 25" ~ Happy Birthday Bad Kitty by Nick Bruel
A book discussion followed by the creation of delicious treats!

EEEEEES  pooks § Bites

HANKZIPZER  Tyesday, October 23 @ 4:30

‘ For children in Grade 3

Children will discuss the book and Decorate their very own
= 4 Journal. Refreshments and snacks provided!

S % Book: Niagara Falls, or Does 1t7 Kidby Henry Winkler

Chat & Snack

Wednesday, October 24 @ 4:20

For children in grades4-5

Children will discuss the book followed by Flower Pot Rat Craft.
Refreshments and snacks provided!

Book: / Was a Rat! by Philip Pullman

Call us at (631) 692-6820 or vigit our website, www.cshlibrary.org,




